Town of Fairview
Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee Meeting
April 2, 2015

The following Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee members were present: Chairman Jerry
Clontz, Stan Smith, and B.B. Haigler

Others present: Teresa Gregorius, Deputy Clerk
A quorum was not present so no action was taken.
There was a general discussion of the items listed below by the members that were present.
A. Pond
B. Playground equipment
C. Park rules
D. Term limits
E. Bathrooms

Chairman Clontz called for a special meeting on April 16, 2015 because a quorum was not met.
There are items that will need to be discussed and actions taken.

Respectfully submitted,

Teresa Gregorius Jerry Clontz
Deputy Clerk Chairman

Approved this 16" of April, 2015.

1|Page




